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17t March 2020

Dear Parents/Careers and Community Members,

I understand some parents might be feeling anxious but at this stage, schools are open
for business and students are expected to attend.

In order to maintain good channels of communication and keep families up-to-date, it is
vital that your email details are accurate.

If not, you may miss important messages from the school, Email, See-Saw, the BPPS
website and Facebook will be major communication forums.

Can | please ask that visits to the office are limited unless it is absolutely necessary?

We ask that parents communicate with the school via email/phone.

As a community, please band together to inform and educate our students and not
engender fear.

Kind Regards
Bea Bouska
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